
 
   
 
 

14th June 2017 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents,      
 

Visit to Glasshouse 
 
On Friday 16th June, Year 2 will be taking a little walk to the Glasshouse in Jephson Gardens, 
as part of our rainforest topic. We will be looking at the different plants and then practising some 
sketching and photography skills. We will leave school at half past nine, and return by lunch 
time. 
 
We would really appreciate having additional adults accompany us, to ensure we are safe as we 
walk across the roads. If you would like to join us for this walk and art visit, and have a valid 
DBS certificate from within the last 12 months with the school, please return the form below. I 
will then contact you to confirm your place. 
 
Your children will need to wear their normal school uniform, but they should have a coat as we 
cannot predict the weather! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Eadon 
Class teacher               
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

Consent slip for visit to Glasshouse 
 

Child’s name:…………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to visit the Glasshouse on Friday 16th June 2017 
 
I am / am not able to accompany the class on the trip. 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 


